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Women in Fund Finance is a sub-committee of the Fund Finance Association focusing on increasing the engagement,
recognition and promotion of women leaders in the alternative investment fund finance industry. In this ‘Macro
Economic Round-Up’, the European WFF Committee has reached out to market leaders to share their views on certain
current affairs which are bound to have an impact on the macro-economic in the near future, and by way of default,
which will also shape the fund finance market as we head into the fourth quarter of 2024.

Due to the looming US elections due in November of this year, this ‘Macro Economic Round-Up’ has focused on the
US market and how the outcome of events there could influence the global economy. The European WFF Committee
would like to thank all of the contributors for taking the time to participate in this publication. This ‘Macro Economic
Round-Up’ will be the first in a series of macro-economic roundups, so please look out for future publications which will
focus on different markets in turn. If you would like to learn more about WFF, visit the website here.

Read the Macro Economic Round-Up here. 
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